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Thank you to all producers who were able to attend DFNS’ 22nd Annual General Meeting, held earlier 
this week.  Participation was strong, with a total of 93 farms represented over the two days.  Roughly 
75% of those farms were represented in-person, while the balance participated online.  A recap of the 
AGM highlights will be included in your December newsletter to be published later this month. 
 
As always, immediately following the conclusion of the AGM, your Board met to elect their Executive for 
the coming year.  The results were as follows: 
 
Greg Archibald, Chair                                                 garchibald@dfns.ca 
Tony Versteeg, Vice Chair                                         tversteeg@dfns.ca 
Robert J. Dillman, Third Member of Executive     rdillman@dfns.ca 
 
Greg Archibald will also assume the role of National Director, representing Nova Scotia producers at the 
Canadian Milk Supply Management Committee, P5 Chairs and GMs, and the P10. Tony Versteeg will 
continue to represent Nova Scotia on the P5 Quota Committee.  Additionally, all directors have taken on 
various roles from the extensive list of regional and provincial committees where DFNS will represent 
producer interests in the coming year. 
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